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SPRING TERM SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR:  
MONDAY 14TH MARCH – THURSDAY 17TH MARCH 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
It is almost that time again, when the Scholastic Book Fair visits us here at Normanton Junior Academy! Last term 
we raised a whopping £644.65 for school books and we are so grateful! We plan on using this money, along with 
what we continue to raise, to enhance the non-fiction section of our school library, buy some more dictionaries 
for class and add some inspiring recommended reads to our class reading areas! 
 
The book fair will be in school between Monday 14th March and Thursday 17th March. The fair will run in the same 
way as it did last term in the main school hall.  
 
When can I visit? 

➢ Your child will be given an opportunity to visit the book fair with their class during the school day. If you 
are unable to attend after school, please ensure that they have money in a labelled purse or envelope if 
you would like them to be able to purchase a book. The days will be as follows:  

o Year 3 – Monday,  
o Year 4 -Tuesday, 
o Year 5 – Thursday 
o Year 6 – Thursday. 

➢ The book fair will be open after school Monday – Thursday 15:00 – 15:30. Please come to the main school 
hall after collecting your child. 

 
How can I pay? 

➢ You can pay in cash on the day.  
➢ You can pay with a prepaid voucher. Please see the Scholastic website for more details. Please note you will 

need to print these and no change can be given if paying with a prepaid voucher. Vouchers are only valid for 
the period of the book fair.  

➢ If you have access to the internet on your phone, then you can make an online payment at the book fair 
and pay by card. This can be accessed using a QR code that will be made available at the book fair.  

 
We look forward to welcoming you to school for this brilliant event, and thank you again for your continued 
support. 
 
J Houghton 
Reading Lead, Normanton Junior Academy 

 


